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Rebekah Esau Elected as KSU ACJA Chapter Vice President

Rebekah Esau, junior in criminology/sociology at K-State, was elected to serve as chapter vice president 
for the spring of 2016 on October 28, 2015. She will remain as Vice President – Elect until such time and 
will receive guidance and advice before assuming her role officially on Friday, December 11, 2015. 

Previously, Ms. Esau served as chapter president and vice president of Zeta Rho Omega, a subordinate 
chapter of ACJA-LAE located at Johnson County Community College. When asked why she was interested
in being chapter vice president of KSU ACJA, she said, “I think that with my past experience serving in the 
top leadership positions in my previous chapter will enable me to do a good job for KSU ACJA.” “I was 
approached by Adriana (current chapter president) and asked me if I would consider serving as vice 
president of KSU ACJA in the spring; I told her I would think about it but in the end I decided to proceed as I
felt that the chapter needs an experienced leader and I believe I can help us move forward upon Adriana 
graduating this December.” The members of KSU ACJA agreed with the nomination and Ms. Esau was 
elected by unanimous consent. 

“My goals for the spring would be to assist the president in any reforms he may see that are needed to 
further the mission of KSU ACJA, and also in preparing the members for the National Conference that is 
taking place in Sacramento, California in March. I also want to help in boosting our recruitment efforts by 
letting other students know of the benefits that comes with joining our association.” said Ms. Esau. 

Upon Ms. Olivas graduating, Cody Blake, the current chapter vice president, will assume the president's 
role and Ms. Esau will begin her duties at that time also.

For more information regarding KSU ACJA, please visit our website at: http://www.k-state.edu/acja. 
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